HARVARD UNIVERSITY

GRADUATE SCHOOL OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

GEORGE F. BAKER FOUNDATION

SorLpiers FIELD
OFFICE OF THE DEAN BosTon, MASSACHUSETTS

September 29, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, Director
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

On behalf of the Committee on Admission
1 would like to thank you for your letter recom—
mending Michael P. O'Donnell for admission to
the Business School. Although he is applying
for admission to the February class and will there-
fore not be considered by the committee until some-
time in November, I am sure that your letter will
be helpful to the members of the committee in
making their decision.

If we can be of assistance to you at any
time, please do not hesitate to let us know.

Yours very truly,

Florence K. Glynn
fg For the Committee on Admission



